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Thoughts about the Tongass Forest Road Proposal 
 
Hello there. I wanted to take a moment to say I think we should no longer consider this project. I think we need 
to consider preserving nature and timber as much as possible. We need to do what we can to protect the earth 
as much as it protects us, especially during climate change. Please consider removing this proposal and 
looking into an alternative. Thanks for your time! 
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